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Please see the three sections below as mentioned above and read the annotation below, which
combined with the detail in Sections 1 and 2, provides the 2017 CCUPP details, including the summary of
all verification and payments to Cooperators; the process for the development of the 2018 CCUPP and
the 2018 CCUPP Program as finalized; and finally, a few observations from the perspective of the
GVWUA and those we have included in our investigations through December 31, 2017.

Section 1 provides the details of the 2017 CCUPP, including Exhibit B to the Cooperator contract, which
gives more details on the Program Activities and certain Cooperator obligations. A map of the
geographical distribution of Cooperator locations within the GVWUA service area follows. And finally, is
the summary of field verifications of contract compliance by the Cooperators and the dates when they
received payment for their approved participation (there is extensive detail field by field in our files). All
Cooperators successfully complied with all contract obligations. Thus the conceptual amount of
Conserved Consumptive Use was created. The 2017 CCUPP is complete.

Section 2 describes some of the activities that were conducted to develop a 2018 CCUPP. The primary
objectives of the 2018 CCUPP development process was to introduce conservation of consumptive use
to the entire membership and to increase accessibility to the 2018 Program to those with smalier
acreages. The Memo to the GVWUA Board from J-U-B dated June 22, 2017 summarizes and addresses
our thinking as of that date. Upon Board approval of the outline of June 22, we sent the enclosed letter
to all GVWUA members inviting them to an informational meeting on August 1, 2017 to initiate the
accomplishment the two objective mentioned above. We had light, but expected, attendance from the
general membership, but good representation from those making a living with water and some
interested parties.

Those who had expressed interest in the CCUPP programs at the August 1 meeting, or otherwise,
received the “2018 CCUPP Program Activities and Compliance Rules”, “2018 Rules for Participation”,
which include the time and date for the Cooperator lottery for the 2018 CCUPP participation and some
administrative requirements. A summary of the 2018 CCUPP, as finalized following the August 21
lottery for participation, is included. All sixteen (16) Cooperators have successfully completed due
diligence and are under contract with the GVWUA for the 2018 CCUPP.

Section 3 includes a few observations from the perspective of the GVWUA.




